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The Neverleak Company
8951 Yahewh Rd
Olive Branch MS, 38654

Date: 12/15/2024

Subject: Neverleak Co. 2025 Price Increase

Dear Valued Customer,

This letter serves to formally notify you that effective with orders shipped on or after Feb 1st
2025 the price of our products will be increased by 5%.

Neverleak has not raised prices since Feb 15t of 2022, despite historic levels of inflation
with rising metal, plastic and paper costs as well as fuel and freight.

While we have invested in automation and process improvement to absorb a great deal of
the increases of the last 3 years, we must at this time pass on a small portion of these
increases.

New price lists will be provided to you by your Neverleak Sales Representative.

We will also be making adjustments to the minimum order gquantities to qualify for free
freight. These have not been adjusted since 2017.

Neverleak remains committed to providing the highest value, with a superior product, best
in class customer service and product availability.

We appreciate your business and thank you for your support.

Sinc%

Scott Martin
President
The Neverleak Company



